
 

 

 
 

 

Canadian Library Support Staff Day 

October 2015 

All great libraries depend on their support staff to help to ensure that libraries provide excellent 
customer service to their communities. Support staff work behind the scenes and in the forefront to 
help libraries grow and provide excellent service to users. Their vital contribution to libraries across 
our country deserves national recognition. 
 
CLA has designated the third Friday in October as Canadian Library Support Staff Day and hopes you 
will join us on October 16 in celebrating the work of support staff in Canadian libraries. This day is an 
opportunity to demonstrate our appreciation for the efforts of library technicians, library assistants, 
library clerks, shelvers, and all other support staff who help ensure libraries remain integral to 
communities served through our public, private, school, government, academic, and corporate 
libraries. Canadian Library Support Staff Day is recognized during Canadian Library Month, an annual 
celebration of libraries, library workers, and the services they provide to their communities. 
 
On behalf of the Canadian Library Association I am very pleased to proclaim October 16, 2015 
"Canadian Library Support Staff Day". 

Sandra Singh 
CLA President 

 

 
 
 

 


